
 

 
Lancashire Cricket Club 
David Moss 

 
 
Dear Stan, 
 
On behalf of everyone at Lancashire Cricket may I take this opportunity to thank Lowerhouse Cricket 
Club for hosting Lancashire cricket fixtures in 2022. 
 
These matches are vitally important for the development of our professional and CAG squads to play on 
good pitches and excellent outfields   - We really appreciate the efforts of all involved, both on and off 
the field.   
 
We look forward to visiting your ground again in the near future and best wishes for all at your club in 
2023. 
 
Many thanks once again  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Chilton 
Director of Cricket – Lancashire Cricket 
Emirates Old Trafford, Talbot Road, Manchester, M16 0PX 
 
      
 


